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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,

2 ch We hope this letter finds you well and that you had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As
%@QQ&C administrators of Arboga Elementary School, it is our pleasure to welcome everyone back for

another great year at Arboga. The 2024-25 school year is nearly here and we are so excited to
begin.

First and foremost, we would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new families joining us this
year. We are thrilled to have you as part of our Arboga family and look forward to getting to know
you and your children. To our returning families, welcome back! Your continued support and
involvement are greatly appreciated and play a crucial role in the success of our school.

At Arboga Elementary, we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and stimulating
environment where every student can thrive. Our dedicated staff has been working tirelessly to
prepare for the upcoming school year, ensuring that our classrooms are ready to inspire and
engage our young learners. We have some exciting new programs and initiatives planned that will
enhance our students' educational experience and foster a love for learning.

This year, we are excited to continue our school-wide implementation of the AVID (Advancement
Via Individual Determination) program. AVID provides strategies and support to help all students
develop the skills they need to be successful in school and beyond. We are also dedicated to
maintaining a positive school climate through our PBIS (Positive Behavioral Interventions and
Supports) program, which encourages and rewards positive behavior and creates a supportive
environment for all students.

Our Parent-Teacher-Student Organization (PTSO) plays an essential role in building a strong
school community. We encourage all parents to get involved with the PTSO and participate in the
many events and activities they organize throughout the year. Your involvement and support are
crucial to enriching our students' educational experiences and fostering a sense of community.

Communication and collaboration between school and home are vital to the success of our
students. We encourage you to stay connected with us through our school website
(arboga.mjusd.com), newsletters, and social media (Arboga School on Facebook) channels.
Additionally, we welcome your involvement in school events, parent-teacher conferences, and
volunteer opportunities. Together, we can create a supportive and enriching environment for our
children. We look forward to sharing this information at our Back-to-School Meet and Greet
events taking place on the following dates:

e TK-5th Grade: Tuesday, August 13th from 5-6 p.m.
e 6th-8th Grade: Monday, August 12th from 5-6 p.m.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve your child here at Arboga Elementary. It is truly a
privilege to be a part of a community where parents, teachers, and students care for each other
and strive to build positive relationships that support academic, athletic, and social-emotional

growth. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns at jseiler@mjusd.com or
klagorio@mjusd.com

Warm regards, ik él é( %;WD
Kiley Lagorio

Joe Seller
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